
Paramedic Services Committee Report 

The Paramedic Services Committee makes the following recommendations from its meeting on 
May 19, 2021: 
 
 

1. That a delegation request be submitted to meet with the Ontario Minister of Health at the 
2021 Association of Municipalities (AMO) Conference. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
______________________ 
Councillor Laferriere, Chair 


